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DC Department of Transportation (DDOT) will begin a Roadway Resurfacing project along
1% Street, N.W. from New York Avenue, N.W. to P Street, N.W., on or about Thursday, May 26,
2011. It is estimated that this work will take approximately (45) days to complete, weather

permitting.

This work will involve the upgrading of all the wheel chair ramps, repair of sidewalks, repair of
curbs and gutters and resurfacing of the roadway pavement within the project limits.

One (1) lane of traffic will be maintained, however curbside parking will not be allowed.
All work will be conducted from 7:00 am — 7:00pm, Monday thru Saturdays.

DDOT thanks you in advance for your patience as we try to improve the infrastructures in your
community. If you have any questions please call our project engineer Mr. Delante Toyer at
202- 391-8236

Best Regards,
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Program Manager
Asset Management Division




